
17-023 QA PRODUCT WITHDRAWAL – BABY WIPES BY HONEST 
COMPANY DUE TO POSSIBLE PRESENCE OF MOLD 
Date:  16 MAY 2017                                                                                  Recall: # 17-023 

Scope: WORLDWIDE RETAIL STORES AND ECOMMERCE 

With the knowledge of the US Food & Drug Administration (FDA), The Honest Company is recalling select baby 
wipes due to the possible presence of mold.  

Hazard: The Honest Company believes the affected products are not likely to cause adverse health consequences 
and has voluntarily initiated this recall out of an abundance of caution. 

Incidents/Injuries:  No illness related to this matter has been confirmed to date. 

Description: The items below are involved in this recall. 

 10-count packages, UPC 0817810011276, 0816645024079, 0817810011276 
 72-count packages, UPC 0817810011863, 7000000011863, 0816645023584, 0816645023591 
 288-count packages, UPC 0817810014680 
 576-count packages, UPC 0817810028540 

The wipes are also included in Honest Diaper Cakes, Baby Basics Gift Set, and Baby Arrival Gift Set. 

**The Exchange only sold 10-count and 72-count packages** 

To see if the recall affects your wipes, please enter your lot number in the search field at the 
following  website: https://wipes.honest.com/limitedvoluntaryrecall 

Remedy: Consumers may return the wipes to the store where they bought them for a full refund. Consumers with 

questions may call 888-862-8818  Monday through Friday from 5 a.m. to 5 p.m. PDT. 

Sold at: Nationwide retail stores and online.                            

Manufacturer(s):  The Honest Company, Inc. 
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